
Hello Teesdale OSHC Families.CommunityOSH Kids have had a great time settling back into
our normal routine. The program as provided many activities and opportunities for all children

to go outside and enjoy some of the beautiful weather we have been experiencings this
passed week. Last week we played some of our favourite group games such as (nature

scavengers Hunt and cricket).And the ever popular bobs and statues and four corners.And as
always. Children have enjoyed creating their own masterpieces with the amazing craft

supplies available to the Community OSH children to use they’re amazing imagination.And for
Thursday the 19th of October we all gave Rachael a lovely send off to start her maternity

leave.For the much anticipation of her little bundle of joy.Due to arrive in November.And we
hope to have Rachael back with the Teesdale family next year around Mid April. Hope

everyone has a fantastic rest of the week! Rachael + Stacey
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